
 

 

 
 
 
January 14, 2022 
 
Dear Residents & Families: 

 
We were informed we have three additional staff members within the health center who have tested positive for COVID-19. These 
additional cases puts our total at 21 staff members and 3 residents who have tested positive for the month of January. Some of the 
staff who previously tested positive are off of quarantine, back to work, and feeling well; which we are grateful for. 
 
Our PPE protocol remains the same as we are utilizing our available PPE to our best digression and using where needed. We are 
continuing to educate our staff to practice the Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention outside of work. This includes social 
distancing, wearing a mask, and getting vaccinated; we encourage all to do the same. 
 
Per CMS guidelines we are required to keep visitation open. As a facility, we are still HIGHLY DISCOURAGING VISITATION AT THIS 
TIME. Visiting during an outbreak can lead to the potential risk of transmission of COVID-19, which can lead to illness, 
hospitalization, and even death. If you choose to visit a resident on 3rd floor we are asking all visitors to wear an N95 mask, face 
shield, gown and gloves. All other units we are asking visitors wear an N95 mask and face shield. PPE is available at the reception 
desk upon arrival. 
 
Continue to check our Campus Communication Hotline frequently (262-335-4599) as this will be updated in a timely manner when 
we have additional information. 
 
Thank you for sticking with us and supporting us and each other through these trying times.  
 
Taya Walk, NHA 
Campus Administrator 

 
 


